
The New Haven Public Schools 
will offer a Summer Program for students 
in Kindergarten to 7th grade, 
from July 1, 2024 - July 31, 2024. 
The hours of the program are from
8:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
or 9:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 
depending on the school you select.
The program will be closed July 4, 2024
and July 5, 2024.




